David Perk

As a member of public with low to moderate familiarity with the forest offset protocol I appreciate
the emphasis on integrity, clarity and transparency emphasized by multiple technical group
members. One of the earliest comments in this regard, regarding an acknowledgement or disclosure
of financial interest or potential benefit by workgroup members, stands out in particular. It is my
expectation that industry professionals guiding the improvement of the protocol may stand to
benefit in various ways but my perception of the specifics are fuzzy at best. Appropriate disclosures
would set a positive example of transparency, and would be helpful for public education.



